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All Beaufort County Facilities  
Remain Closed September 12 

 
Shortly after 11 a.m. this morning, South Carolina Governor Henry McMaster lifted the 
evacuation order for Beaufort County that was scheduled to go into effect at 12 noon today.  
The storm track of Hurricane Florence continues to fluctuate and Beaufort County is now back 
inside the southernmost range of the potential storm impacts.  
 
As such, all Beaufort County government offices and facilities, to include Convenience 
Centers, Library branches, and PALS facilities, remain closed until further notice. Emergency 
and law enforcement services will remain available. 
 
Officials will continue to monitor the storm and make decisions on future operational status as 
additional information becomes available. 
 
Please continue to pay close attention to official weather reports and other related advisories: 
 

 National Hurricane Center 
 National Weather Service 

 The Weather Channel 
 
Download the SC EMD app here. 
 
Sign up for updates from the Beaufort County Sheriff’s Office, click here or text your zip code 
to 888777.  
 
Sign up for updates from Beaufort County Administration, click here. 
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https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/SCBEAUFORT/subscriber/new?qsp=SCBEAUFORT_2
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